Boodey House Committee

June 27, 2013

Present: Cathy Orlowicz, 8herry Cullimore, Crissa Evans

The meeting sterted at 7:10pm at the New Durham Hall. The minutes of May 30 were tabled until
the next meeting.

Boodey House Reconstruction of Foundation: Cathy talked to some people regarding
alternative ways to construct foundation. It was felt that we should be able to measure the old foundation
because it has not been ggtouched. We plan a concrete foundation and floor with timber floors and pegs
on top. Cathy mentioned planning for chimney space, a second egress using a cellar bulkhead and the
other uses for the building. Our ideas were liked as Cathy relatad them. She was able to get the names of
2 concrete persons and one that might really be able to heip us out. We have had someone offer to help
with the septic design. Cathy will continue to pursue this avenue,

The “Flute Salad® concert is all set for August 11 at the church on the Ridge.

Crissa emailed David Crowe, director of the Missions for the Freewill Baptist Church. He said that
we would be free to meet with them when they come here for their yearly visit on Sept. 2, 2013, There will
be 23-26 couples coming from all over the US, They will be here about 1pm.

Crissa is also working on the Randall family; she found a lot of information from the New Castie
Mistorical Saciety. We went through the many of the folders of Boodey informationthat Cathy has
amassed.

Kelly Chase, New Durham Rec, has put out a calendar with our events on it. We can put out
fityers during New Durham Day, July 27",

The next meeting will be on July 25, at 6pm at the Town Hall.

Respectiully Submitted,

Sherry Cullimore, Scribe



